
 

 

 

Proposed changes to primary phase education in Attleborough 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that, Norfolk County Council intends to make a prescribed alteration 
to the following schools, in accordance with sections 19 (1) of the Education and Inspections Act 
2006 from 1 September 2017, by changing the age range served and enlarging the schools as 
indicated:- 

 

Schools 

September 
2015 

 Number 
on roll 

Present 
age 

range 
of 

pupils 

Proposed  
age 

range  
of pupils 

Annual intake Capacity 

Existing Proposed Existing Proposed 

Attleborough Infant School,  
7 Norwich Road, 
Attleborough, 
NR17 2AJ 

288 4 - 7 3 - 11 110 90 295 630 

Attleborough Junior School, 
18-20 Besthorpe Road, 
Attleborough, NR17 2NA 

398 7 - 11 3 - 11 110 60 410 420 

 

The proposal includes the relocation of the current Attleborough Infant School to a new site south 
of the town at London Road, Attleborough, Norfolk. 

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the complete proposal can be 
obtained from the website at: https://norfolk.citizenspace.com/childrens-services/attleborough-
schools  or by contacting the School Organisation Team, Bay 10, Floor 8, County Hall, Martineau 
Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DL  

 
Within four weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may object to, or 
make comments on, the proposal by sending them to the School Organisation Team, Bay 10, 
Floor 8, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DL. or via email to: 
schoolreview@norfolk.gov.uk 

 
Signed:  Michael Rosen, Executive Director of Children's Services 
 
Publication date: 16 September 2016 

 

Explanatory note:  Norfolk County Council has a duty to ensure a sufficient supply of school places 
to respond to housing growth and other demographic changes.  A number of housing sites are 
under construction in Attleborough and others have planning consent.  In the longer term there are 
plans to build some 4,000 houses in the town, which will be provided for by additional schools.  
The present proposal establishes an all-through primary system as a foundation for future growth 
and at the same time provides an additional 345 primary phase places to accommodate children 
from housing currently under construction. 
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